
ACA repeal bill gets changes; HHS cut 18%; EPM
programs delayed

Harry Nelson was quoted in the article, “ACA repeal bill gets

changes; HHS cut 18%; EPM programs delayed,” published in Part B News on March 27, 2017. From the article:

Those and other changes are meant to appease the hardline “Freedom Caucus” House members who have
objected to the AHCA on grounds that it doesn’t go far enough to reverse the Affordable Care Act (ACA), says
Harry Nelson, managing partner at law firm Nelson Hardiman in Los Angeles. But in appeasing those members, the
House risks losing in the Senate. “The bill remains in jeopardy,” Nelson says.

 

For more information/questions regarding any legal matters, please email info@nelsonhardiman.com or call
310.203.2800.
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